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Breaking News:  Boeing Extends Lease 
Calling it a “tremendous milestone for the community,” Boeing and 
the Port Authority announced a lease extension through 2014 with 
an option through 2018.  The name of the game is “stability” as it 
sends a loud signal of economic and job stability with Boeing 
committed to retaining the facility in Heath as well as the Port 
Authority promising stable prices on the lease through 2018. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/news/rel081209.htm  

Bridge Nears Opening 
Though enough work remains it is still too early to be precise, the 
Port Authority remains hopeful of an opening of the new bridge on, 
before, or soon after Labor Day.  In action Tuesday, the Port 
Authority Board opted to dedicate the new bridge in honor of the 
people and companies from Licking County by naming the new 
bridge the “Made in Licking County Bridge.” 

GO TO:   http://feeltheimpact.com  

Now on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn 
The social media networking explosion has hit the Port Authority 
and The Base.  With 40% of internet subscribers now using some 
sort of social media, its easy to see these items are here to stay.  
Plus, more and more people are discovering that the “social” 
aspects are a misnomer.  The business-to-business networking 
aspects are taking off too. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/facebook, http://twitter.com/rickplatt, 
http://www.linkedin.com/companies/heath-newark-licking-county-
port-authority  

 


